
SHIRE UPDATE
RATES UPDATE 2014

Your 2014/15 Rates are due by  
10 October 2014, whether paying in 
full, or in instalments.
Please refer to your Rate Notice for 
more information.
A ‘Gross Rental Valuation’ (GRV) is carried out every four 
years by the Valuer General, as per the requirements of 
the Rates and Charges (Rebates and Deferments) Act 
1992.  The most recent revaluation was issued for the 
Shire of Manjimup on 1 July 2014.  You may see an 
increase in your rates of more than the average 5.85%,  
or a decrease in your rates.  This is due to the change 
in value of your property, as determined by the Valuer 
General.  For further information, please refer pages 
two and three of this brochure.

The 2014/2015 Budget was adopted unanimously by Council at its meeting on 14 August 
2014. The Shire of Manjimup Strategic Community Plan 2012-2022, Corporate Business 
Plan 2012-2017, and results of the recent Community Satisfaction Survey, remained at 
the forefront of all financial recommendations and decisions, relating to the budget.

Where does the Shire source its funds for the 
2014/2015 budget?

• The Shire’s budgeted revenue is $29,440,772

• Only 27% of the Shire’s revenue, approximately 
$7,875,527, is funded by rates 

• Once again, grant funding makes up the largest 
component of revenue at 37% (down from 45% of 
revenue in the 2013/2014 budget)

Where does the money go?
• A responsible budget has been put together for what 

is expected to be a financially challenging 
year

• Specific initiatives identified in the 
2014/2015 budget include:

o Increased investment in capital works 
and maintenance of infrastructure 
such as roads, bridges, footpaths and 
vegetation control;

o Continuation of the successful fuel 
hazard reduction program;

o Continuation of the Manjimup 

SuperTown projects – Agricultural Expansion 
Project and Town Centre Revitalisation 

o Continuation of Medical Accommodation project, 
with the injection of $523,439 of Council funds to 
complete the project; 

o An increased focus on the management and 
future planning of Council’s assets; and

o Setting aside funds to support the success of 
our community groups, who run Shire Recreation 
Facilities in our towns. 

Tumut Shire Council 
Feb 2016

Kyogle Council 
Nov 2015

Rotorua Lakes Council 
Apr 2015

Wellington Shire Council 
Aug 2015

Latrobe City 
Dec 2014

Wattle Range Council
Aug 2015

Municipal Association 
of Victoria 
May 2015

Australian Local 
Government Association 
Jun 2015

Shire of Dardanup,
Dec 2016

Shire of Manjimup
Dec 2016

Shire of Nannup 
Jan 2016

Wood Encouragement Policies 
Local government associations and councils that have adopted Wood Encouragement Policies. 

December 2016

East Gippsland Shire Council 
Aug 2016
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